August 5, 1975

Mr. Joe Ramey
01l Conservation Commission
FPe O, Box 2088
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87501

Dear Mr. Ramey:

I have recently recompleted my Lone Star Federal
#1 located in section 20-T8S-R36E in Roosevelt County,
New Mexico

My completion report results showed the well was
capable of producing only 100 MCF per day and 3 bbls.,
of oil,

Since the well is not capable of producing as a
prorated unit for 320 acre spacing, I would like to
request an allowable for an unorthodex 40 acre pro-
ducing unit.

Please let me know if there is anything slse you
need in order to issue an authorization to produce
this well, .

Very truly yours,
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Carroll Neely
Operator-Owmer
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